ISRS hosted a meeting with the Defense Attache of the Embassy of Pakistan in Uzbekistan



On February 24 this year, Deputy Director of the Institute for Strategic and Regional Studies under the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan Bobur Usmanov met with the Defense Attache at the Embassy of Pakistan in Tashkent, Navid Ahmed Khan.

An exchange of views on issues of bilateral cooperation, strengthening of regional cooperation between Central and South Asia, as well as the development of relations between the ISRS and Pakistani scientific, academic and analytical centers took place during the meeting.

The parties expressed their readiness to continue working contacts to discuss topical issues on the bilateral agenda.

